
 

OUR LADY’S SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 

30 August 2024 
olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

Parish Priest:            Fr. Peter-Damien McKinley 
Principal:                   Ms. Patrizia Bertani 
Parish Mass Times:   
English: Saturday 9.00am, 5.30pm, Sunday 9:00am, 10.30am & 
5:30pm 
Vietnamese: Saturday 7.00pm, Sunday 12.30pm, Friday 7.30pm 
Chin Hakha/Burmese: 2.30pm 
Tongan: Every 1st Sunday 3.00pm 
School Phone:      9312 2230 
School website: www.olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

Our Lady’s is a Child Safe School 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 
Thurs29-Fri 30 Aug Year 5 Camp 
Fri 30 Aug 8.25-9.00am Father’s 
Day Coffee in the Staffroom 
Sun 1 Sept  Father’s Day 
Mon 2 Sept Poetry in Motion 
for Yrs 4-6 
Thur 5 Sept Yr 6 Leadership Day 
Mon 9 Sept Italian Day 
Fri 13 Sept Second Hand Uni-
form Sale 3.00-3.45pm 
Fri 20 Sept End of Term 3 at 
1.00pm 
Mon 7 Oct Start of Term 4 at 
8.35am 
Thurs 10 Oct 9.00am Yr 6 Grad-
uation Photo 
 

PUPIL FREE DAYS 
Wed 16 Oct Staff Time in Lieu 
Day - No School for the Children 
Mon 4 Nov Professional Practice 
Time for Staff- No School for the 
Children 
Tues 5 Nov Melbourne Cup 
Public Holiday 
 
 

END OF YEAR 2024 
Tues 17 Dec Students finish for 
2024 at 1.00pm 
 

START OF 2025 
Tues 28 Jan Staff Return 
Wed 29 Jan  Getting To Know 
You & Your Child Day 1 Yrs 1-6, 
Foundation at school 8.35-1.00 
Thurs 30 Jan Getting To Know 
You & Your Child Day 2 Yrs 1-6, 
Foundation at school 8.35-1.00 
Fri 31 Jan Classes start for all (F-
6) 

The Kingdom of God is like a mustard seed, which is the smallest of all seeds on earth. Yet when 
planted, it grows and becomes the largest of all garden plants, with such big branches that the birds 

can perch in its shade. Mark 4:31-32 

At Our Lady of the Immaculate Conception Parish Primary School we promote the safety, well being and inclusion of all children. 

Father’s Day 
 

God our Father, you gave Jesus an earthly father, Joseph, who cared for him when 
he was a child. 

We thank you for our fathers, grandfathers, uncles, step dads and people we love 
like Dads who are for us. 

We ask you to bless all fathers and all who take the place of fathers in caring for us 
and all children. 

Amen 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
This Sunday we celebrate Father’s Day. A time to express 
our thanks and gratitude for the role our fathers, step-
fathers, grandfathers, uncles and to anyone who has been 
a father figure in the lives of the children of Our Lady’s 
School. We hope all the fathers of Our Lady’s School have 
a wonderful day on Sunday and that you get spoilt by your 
family. 
It was wonderful to see so many dads, grandpas, uncles and step-dads having a coffee this 
morning and later coming to the staffroom to enjoy the special morning tea organised by 
the Year 6 Events Committee. Thank you to the Events Committee members Holly, Giselle, 
Gabby, Scarlett, Ryan, David and Bailey who served the delicious treats and later helped 
with the cleaning up. We will be drawing the Fathers Day Raffle during this week’s online 
assembly at 2:40pm. 
I would also like to thank the Parents and Friends Committee and all the volunteers who so 
generously gave up their time to organise and run the Fathers’ Day stall on Thursday. It 
was a very big success and the children enjoyed shopping for 
their Dads.  
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Classes 2025 

We are soon beginning the process of creating the classes for 2025.  If you have any educational concerns 

about your child’s placement for 2025 you will need to communicate these to the Principal in writing via 

email on principal@olsunshine.catholic.edu.au by 

Friday 13th of September. It is essential that all 

emails have been received by that date.  

 

 

 

 

 

This week the lights and fans were in-

stalled. There has been a delay in the 

installation of the white and pin 

boards which was scheduled to begin 

this week but that should happen by 

the end of next couple of weeks. 

Next week the builder’s sheds will be 

removed so that the landscapers can 

work to complete the landscaping 

right around the building.  

They will also be working hard on the 

new nature style playground. 

We are fast approaching the sched-

uled finishing date which remains the 

2nd of October.  

It’s very, very exciting. 

Warm regards, 

Patrizia Bertani 
Ms Patrizia Bertani 
Principal 
principal@olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 



 

PREPARATIONS FOR 2025 
As we are beginning our preparations for 2025 we ask that parents let us know 
as soon as possible if their child/ren are not returning to Our Lady’s next year.  
We have had many inquiries about places for 2025 and we need to let these par-
ents know if there are places for their children. We currently have a waiting list 
for Prep and  we have had several  enrolment enquiries coming in for the other 
year levels.  
 
If your child is not returning in 2025 (NOT OUR CURRENT YR 6 STUDENTS) 
please complete the form below and return it to the office. It is vital that you 
return this form as soon as possible. Thank you. 

Children NOT returning to Our Lady’s School in 2025 

 

Family Name:            

Child/children’s names 

1.           2024 Grade:    

2.           2024 Grade:    

3.           2024 Grade:    

 

Name of our new school: ___________________________  ____ 

 

And / Or 

Our new address:             

               

Signed:             (Parent) 

Please return this form to the office as soon as possible 



 



 

FI 
George: For displaying the Self Manager Learning Asset by staying focussed and working on your writing goals during 
writing. Well done George, Keep it up! From Miss Seona 
Iverson: For displaying the Self Manager Learning Asset by taking feedback from the teacher and working on your 
writing goals during writing. Well done Iverson, Keep it up! From Miss Seona  
 
FJ 
Jay - For showing a huge improvement in your reading. You know so many sight words and use these to help you. Well 
done, Jay! From Miss Wendy 
Jayden - For making great progress in reading. You are using lots of different clues to help you. Well done! From Miss 
Wendy  
 
1K 
Alannah - for consistently displaying all of the Our Lady’s School Gospel Values. You are a person we can always count 
on to do the right thing and help others when needed. From Ms Shai 
Henry - For trying hard in your writing this week by staying focused and keeping on task. You have been able to write 
many sentences in one piece of writing. From Ms Shai 
 
1L 
Celine - For showing the Our Lady’s Gospel Value of Courage when trying new concepts sharing numbers. I love how 
you explain your thinking to others. Well done! From Miss Scarlett 
Vincent - For showing the Learning Asset of a Self Manager when cleaning up after reading groups. Well done! From 
Miss Scarlett  
 
2M 
Penelope - For the effort and creative thinking that you used to create your Gus Gordon inspired character and setting. 
From Ms Rochelle 
Billie - For demonstrating the Gospel value of Peace when solving a problem. You were able to solve the problem in a 
positive way using Communicator Learning Asset. Well done! From Ms Rochelle  
 
2N 
Ryan- For demonstrating the Gospel Value of Courage when solving simple division problems. Keep it up! From Ms 
Robles 
Angela- For assisting your peers when creating animations using FlipaClip. Well done! From Ms Robles  
 
3E 
Indiana L - For using logical and efficient thinking when using arrays to solve area problems. Keep it up! From Ms Steph 
Tony N - For displaying persistence and having a growth mindset when faced with challenges during Maths. I love the 
way you did not give up when things were tough, but kept on trying to stretch yourself as a learner! From Ms Steph  
 
3F 
Kei L - For displaying honesty and integrity when you returned money straight away to a friend who had dropped it 
without realising. Thank you Kei Le. From Ms Christine & Mrs Majczak 
Easton L - For displaying the Our Lady’s Gospel value of Courage by contributing to class discussions. Thank you for 
sharing your knowledge and ideas! From Ms Christine & Mrs Majczak  
 
4G 
Ava H - For the detail and creativity you not only put into writing your narrative but in also editing to improve your 
writing. Keep it up! From Ms Karen & Mrs Mendoza 



 

Samantha H - For the kindness and compassion you show to your classmates 
daily. It makes a difference to those around you. From Ms Karen & Mrs Mendo-
za  
 
4H 
Ben- For displaying the self manager learning asset. You have made really good 
choices with your learning. Keep it up Ben! Proud of you! From Ms Rebecca 
Louise- For writing a very detailed and fascinating Narrative. You’re an extreme-
ly creative and talented writer who has a clear passion for writing. Awesome! From Ms Rebecca  
 
5C & 5D ON CAMP 
 
6A  
Nevaeh- For showing leadership and initiative by agreeing to take on tasks and duties. From Mr Wickham 
Ryan- For continuing to show the qualities of a Servant Leader. Keep it up Ryan  
From Mr Wickham 
 
6B 
Adele - For writing a wonderfully entertaining narrative. You used creative ideas and crafted a highly engaging story for 
your reader. Amazing work! From Mrs Belinda & Ms McManus 
Holly - For being an amazingly mature and reliable member of our classroom. Your work this week setting up our com-
munity classroom and assisting at the Father's Day stall was greatly appreciated. From Mrs Belinda & Ms McManus  

FI: Elsie L 
1K: Nate C, Joanne D 
5C: Helena L 
5D: Jake C 
6A: Angeli C, Ayce F, Gabbie W, Filip S 
6B: Cohen W 
STAFF: Ms Shai 



 



 



 



 



 



 

         

Student Wellbeing Parent  
Information Evening 

 

Focus: Zones of Regulation; Self-
regulation; Executive Functioning; 

Ways you can help at home. 
 

When: Wednesday 4th  
September at 7:00pm 

Where: Our MML 



 

 

 

 

 

The Parents and Friends are looking for any donations of second hand uniform for their up-

coming Sale on 13 September. You can bring any outgrown or unwanted school uniform do-

nations to the Office.  

Please make sure all the items are our school uniform brought from the Uniform Shop, 

clean with no rips, faded logos or stains. 

The Second Hand Uniform Sale will be held on Friday 13 September from 3.00pm near the 

junior classrooms. 

   $10.00     $5.00 

  Jumpers      Sport Polos 

  Track Pants     Windcheaters 

  Bags       Shirts 

         Sport Shorts 

             Shorts 

             Dresses 



 



 



 

 



 



 


